
Kip Smith 
 

To whom it may concern. 

I am a property owner on Henry Island. I am concerned about the proposed new rule
Chapter 173-187 WAC � Financial Responsibility that clearly limits the financial
responsibilities of big oil companies in case of an oil spill. They should be 100% liable
for all reparations and clean up. Especially since they get 100% of the revenue. 
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